
Notice of Public Hearing  

A public hearing will be held in the Board Room of the Boulder City Library, 701 Adams Boulevard, 
Boulder City, Nevada, on Wednesday, May 22, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. to consider the TENTATIVE BUDGET 
FOR THE BOULDER CITY LIBRARY DISTRICT for the Fiscal Year ending June 30, 2025. The Tentative Budget 
has been prepared in such detail and on appropriate forms as prescribed by the Nevada Department of 
taxation. Copies of the Tentative Budget are on file with and are available for inspection in the office  
of the Director of the Boulder City Library District, 701 Adams Boulevard, Boulder City, NV; the County 
Clerk, Clark County Government Center,500 South Grand Central Parkway, Las Vegas, NV; and the 
Nevada Department of Taxation, 3850 Arrowhead Drive, Suite 115, Carson City, NV  89706. 
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